Value of the Month:

June

Responsibility

Winterbourne Junior Girls'



Year 6 Newsletter Week ending: Friday 26th June

Mr Windrush—art project

This week Year 6 have produced an even more ambitious version of our Sam Beaver Pop Art piece. This project has given the girls a lot of creative freedom and we're sure you will agree that the results are very striking.













KEEPING COOL

This week we have been experiencing a different sort of 'wet playtime' as water sprinklers appeared in the playground during the heatwave. It looks as though the girls enjoyed it, and it really helped to cool them down!

This week in Maths, we learnt to recognise and use the inverse relationship between addition, subtraction, multiplication and division and used this to check calculations and solve missing number problems.





